
Marion Icon Prayer Program 2023-24 

Thank you to all councils that participated in the Marion Hour Prayer Program last year.  The St. 

Joseph Icon is the same one as last year so you all should be familiar with the prayer booklet and 

program.  Please ensure to use the QR code on each Icon to report your information to the online 

#10784 form.  There will be no paper log to track your numbers so it is very important for you to do 

this the night of your service. 

To all district deputies and grand knights, please check the schedule when it is sent out to make sure 

you know when to expect the Icon in your district and council.  There has been a few times that the 

Icon has not been transferred to the next council and therefore some councils were skipped over to 

get the Icon back on track, When you have the Icon please contact the council that is to receive it 

next  to arrange it’s transfer in order to keep it on schedule.  If the council scheduled after yours is 

inactive, please pass the Icon on to the next active council.  Let me know of these inactive councils 

and I will update the schedule accordingly next year. 

The prayer booklets should be gathered and packed up into the kit so these should not run out.  The 

prayer cards can be kept by those in attendance if they so choose.  If you notice that the prayer 

cards are running low, please contact me so I can send more out to replenish the supply.    

The schedule and information is posted on the State website once it is available, please go to 

www.kofsask.com to find this information. 

Vivat Jesus 

Mike Bzdell 

Marion Icon Prayer Program Chair 

 

http://www.kofsask.com/

